
The  Parish Staff 
Father Noah Waldman, Pastor 
nwaldman@fastmail.fm 
Deacon Kevin Miller 
Mrs. Shelly Tolliver, Principal 
Mrs. Tammy Hutchison, School Secretary 
Mrs. Robin Kaufman, Finance and Rectory Secretary  
Mrs. Marcia McKay,  Bulletin Editor and Rectory Secretary, 
PSR & RCIA.  If you are a new family, please call the rectory 
office  at 573-468-6101 for more information.    
 

 
Organization Presidents 

Home & School                             573-468-4423 
Liturgy, Joan Koebbe, Contact  573-468-8671 
St. Vincent de Paul Society      1-877-238-3228   #3365  
Parish Center  & Old School Hall Rental 573-468-6101 
Knights of Columbus Hall                     573-860-2458    
        
      
           Counseling or Help with an unwanted Pregnancy 
BirthRight                                   1-800-550-4900 
LifeLine                       573-885-3040 
Pregnancy Assistance Center      636-239-1840  
                         
             
                CHILD ABUSE Hotline 1-800-392-3738 
               Adult Abuse & Neglect 1-800-392-0210 

 Reminder: We  also say the rosary before 11:00 AM  
     Mass on Sunday’s. All are welcome to join us.  

                  April 27, 2025                                                                         
 Second Sunday of Easter  

                         

 
Mass Schedule 

Saturday Evening  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning  11:00 a.m.-(Children’s Liturgy) 
Weekdays Thursday & Friday  8: 00 a.m. 

Confessions 
                             Saturdays-3:00 PM – 3:45 PM 
                                 Thursdays after Mass  

Sacramental Preparation for Marriage 
Please contact the rectory at least 6 months prior to your 
marriage. Attending “Preparing for Christian Marriage”  
lectures or an alternate approved program is required. No 
Weddings will be performed after 1:00p.m. on Saturdays.                
   
                       Sacrament of Baptism 
Arrangements are to be made to attend Baptismal Classes 
for Parents prior to the baptism. Contact the rectory office  
to make arrangements, at 573-468-6101.   

       St. Vincent de Paul Society 
                       April 27, 2025      
Second Sunday of Easter    Divine Mercy Sunday 
    In the Gospel today, Jesus stands in the midst of 

us and says: “Peace be with you!”  Indeed, the mercy of God 
centers our heart in peace. 
   In the past few weeks, St. Vincent de Paul has assisted over 
36 families with their rent and utilities. This was only possible 
because of your faithfulness in giving to SVDP. Your giving 
brought joy and peace to all those families. Thank you.  

                    VOLUNTEER MOWERS NEEDED 
We are asking for a few more volunteers to help with the Spring 
& Summer mowing of the church grounds.  We provide the gas 
& the mower. We do all of the service on the mower.  
    We  do a rotating schedule so that you would only be re-
sponsible for 1 week a month. The schedule is dated the Sun-
day of the week, but you may mow at anytime that week, or 
split it up that week if that works for you.  
    Also, you will have a written schedule and if a date does not 
work, you will have the names and phone numbers of the other 
mowers so you can switch if needed.  
    We would like to get the schedule firmed up as soon as pos-
sible.   
    So far we only have 4 volunteers. We would like to 
have a couple more.  Please consider volunteering. 
       Please call the rectory  at  573-468-6101 and let us know if 
you would be willing to help.  



WELCOME 
A warm welcome to all of you who have come to worship with us. If you are visiting, we are honored by your 
 presence. If you are interested in becoming a member, please call the rectory at 573-468-6101.  
 
                                                     Parish Website: www.stanthonysullivan.com 

  Sunday Connection 

 

Second Sunday of Easter-Divine Mercy Sunday     
In the Jubilee Year 2000, Pope John Paul II proclaimed 
that from that year forward the Second Sunday of Easter 
would be celebrated as Divine Mercy Sunday. This was 
proclaimed at the Canonization Mass of St. Faustina Ka-
walska, who worked throughout her life to make all aware 
of the merciful love of God. St. Faustina (1905–1938) was 
born and raised in Poland. Following a vocation to religious 
life, she was accepted by the Congregation of the Sisters 
of Our Lady of Mercy. As a member of the Congregation, 
she worked as a cook, gardener, and porter. In her spiritual 
life, her contemplation on the Mercy of God led her to de-
velop a childlike trust in God and deep love for her neigh-
bor. 
    In her years in the convent, St. Faustina heard a call 
from God to make God’s mercy known to the world so that 
the world may more fully receive God’s healing grace. St. 
Faustina promoted the Chaplet of Divine Mercy which con-
sists of the recitation of prayers to the Eternal Father with 
the use of the rosary for the sake of Christ’s sorrowful pas-
sion. 
              The Chaplet is prayed as follows: 
1. Begin with the Sign of the Cross, one Our Father, one 
Hail Mary, and the Apostles’ Creed. 
 
2. On the Our Father beads, recite the following: 
“Eternal Father, I offer you the Body and Blood, Soul and 
Divinity of your dearly beloved Son, our Lord Jesus Christ, 
in atonement for our sins and those of the whole world.” 
 
3. On the ten Hail Mary beads, say the following: 
“For the sake of His sorrowful Passion, have mercy on us 
and on the whole world.” 
 
4. Repeat step two and three for all five decades. 
 
5. Conclude by reciting three times: 
“Holy God, Holy Mighty One, Holy Immortal One, have 
mercy on us and on the whole world.” 
 

 

                 School News 
     
      Today & Tomorrow Scholarships 

    It’s time to apply for Scholarship grants for the  
25-26 school year. Please visit this website: www.ttef-
stl.org. A complete application requires proof of in-
come.  An online application is required.  
          For questions , please call, Cori Scheitlin at 314
-792-7735 or Laura George at 314-792-7623 or you 
may also email: ttef@archstl.org  
       Reminders: Please turn in your registration 
forms for the 25-26 school year as soon as possi-
ble.  The fee is $25.00.                      
    Reminder: To all school families and school volun-
teers, if you are planning on going on a Field Trip or volun-
teering in any capacity at school you MUST complete the 
Prevent and Protect Program as required by the Archdio-
cese of St. Louis. There are no exceptions. 
        
 
                  School & PSR Information 
Next Sunday at 11:00 AM Mass the Second  
Graders from Day School and PSR will be receiving 
their First Holy Communion. Please keep them in your 
prayers.  
 

PSR-Last Class will be this Coming Wednesday, May 
7th at 6:00 PM.  We will meet in church to say the ro-
sary. All  are welcome to join us. If you can not be 
there, please make arrangements to have your child 
picked, no later than 6:30 PM. Have a great summer!  



  SICK LIST  May God grant them healing of soul and body 
If you have someone that you would like to  add,  please call the 
rectory.  If they are well, please let us know. 
Christina Lambing   Harvey Richards          John Cooper 
Chuck Caltry   Mike Fone     Ronnie Schliefer 
Charlene Woodcock     Patti Day                       Aiofe Smith         
 David Jost                     Don Heidenfelder 
Scott Staufenbiel           Dorothy Eftink              David Columbo 
Kayden & Jayden Eftink   Ada Puhse                Bella Matchell 
Warren Kaemmerlen    Sr. JoAnn Kuchler        Joan Barber 
George & Barb Epple    Joanie Klinger              Vic Heidbrink                  
Sonny Lonning              Scott Lambing              Mark Woodring              
Noah Ayers                   Dan Carey                    Roger Schmuke            
Robin Sharp                  Evalyn Day                    Doyle Stack                                  
Kevin Bruecker             Frances Wright              Pauline Payne             
Deanya Breeden          Dolores Farrell 
If someone has recovered or passed away, please call and let us 
know.  The bulletin for the weekend goes in for publication on  
Monday morning.   

Pray for our Service Personnel 
If you wish to add someone to the list please call the rectory. 

 Alec McCormick/Air Force 
Jonathan Cox/Army Reserves         Chris Carter/Air Force                             
Jacob Cargill/Air Force                             Cooper Sellars/Marines  
Mark Johnson/Marines                               Cory Garrus/Marines           
Ray Schoonveld/Marines         Bradley Rigdon/ Marines 
Mary Kate Wetzel/Marine                           Wyatt Seaton/Marines 
 Kim Hurt/Air Force Reserves            Jordan Bodi, Army                                      
Jaison Ronsick/National Guard 
Ethan Kackley/Marines                              Timmy Kloos/ Air Force 
Luke  D. Ryan/Marines                               Oliva Price/Navy  
If someone is  no longer in the Military, please let us know.  If you 
would like to add someone to  list please  call the rectory office. 
Thank you.  

               Our Thanks Offering    
                    This is the Offertory for April 19 & 21, 2025          
     Due to early submission dates this is the April 19th & 20th Offertory  
 
Adult Envelopes ............................................. ........$    4,342.00                                                    
Envelopes: (108)                                                            
Electronic...............................................................$   1,275.00                                                                     
Loose………………………..………....…............. ..$      461.00          
 General Fund Offertory                                           6,078.00  
                                        
St. Vincent de Paul................................................$      430.00                          
Good Friday………….…………………….….…… .$          5.00  
School Support………………………………………$        53.00  
Candles……………………………..….   ……….….$       11.00      
Assessment……...…………………………………..$        30.00  
Improvement Fund……………………………….….$        70.00   
Easter Gift to Parish…………………………………$          5.00 
Central & Eastern Europe…………………………..$        10.00 
Electronic Special Collections……………… ……. $       630.00      
                                                                                     1,244.00                                                                                                    

                     Mass Intentions 
Monday,       April 28        
                      8:00 a.m.         NO MASS  
Tuesday,       April  29          Communion Service 
                                   Perpetual Help Devotions  
Wednesday, April 30     
       8:00 a. m         NO MASS 
 Thursday,    May 1          
       8:00 a. m.        Irven & Elaine Flanagin                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Friday,          May 2     
           8:00 a.m.         Needs of the Myers Family   
Saturday,     May 3               
       4:00 p.m.         Felipe Martinez    
 Sunday       May 4          
                     11:00 a. m.       For the Children receiving their First 
                               Communion today                                          
     
     
                        Lector and Minister Schedule  
 
Saturday,     May 3              
       4:00 p. m.         JoAnn Klinger 
       Ministers          J Klinger, Volunteer             
 
Sunday,       May 4     
                     11:00 a. m.       J Mallory 
                     Ministers          J Brendel, B Miller   
        
                     Servers  
 Saturday,    May 3          
       4:00 p. m.       Audrey & Jocelyn  Roberts 
  
Sunday,       May 4          
                     11:00 a. m.      Waylon & Shelby Stark                                     
                                         
                         
 
     Gift Bearers 
        The Ushers will be the gift bearer’s at all Masses             
 

                   Altar Candles 
Altar Candles are $10.00 in memory or 
honor of a loved one. 
 
Call the rectory to schedule a date.  

                          Thank you to All! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To all of the volunteers who decorated for Palm 
Sunday and Easter, we can not thank you enough! 
 
The church was beautiful! May God bless each of 
you abundantly! 


